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SEASON OF GIVING

The spirit of the holiday season is upon us once again and the attorneys and staff at O’'Neil
Cannon wanted to do something special for our community. For our annual holiday donation
drive, we collected items and monetary donations to be given to Kathy’s House. Kathy’s
House is a non-profit Hospital Guest House that provides lodging and a supportive
environment to families who are experiencing personal illness or the serious illness of a loved
one. The Family Program for Patients and Caregivers at Kathy’'s House ensures that every
family facing a medical crisis, including those in financial hardship, can access needed health
care and stay together during medical treatments.
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From all of us at O’Neil Cannon:

“Best wishes for a wonderful holiday and a very Happy New Year!”


https://www.wilaw.com/season-of-giving-2/
https://kathys-house.org/

